
	

HAPPY 4TH OF JULY

Hello Summer and hello Bellewood. The Ohio Valley heat that we are used to 
has settled in and doesn’t seem to be going anywhere anytime soon. The 
Commission hopes everyone had a safe, fun, and enjoyable 4th of July 
weekend. We have a lot to be thankful for in this great nation and I hope that 
you were able to celebrate with friends and family. Since the last newsletter, our 
meetings have been quite busy with making sure the city continues to follow our 
ordinances as well as the City of Louisville’s ordinances. We are also getting 

close to getting some new paving for a few streets within the city. More communication to come when this is 
approved and a date is on the schedule. 


Our fiscal year ended on June 30 so we now have a new budget for the 2022-2023 year. This will be posted on 
the city website (www.bellewoodky.org) after our July meeting. If you need to find any information on 
ordinances, current commissioners, city financials or meeting minutes, you will find that information on the 
online. Meeting minutes and financials will be posted after they are approved each month. Along with roads 
being part of our goal this summer/fall, we have also made contact with a security company to potentially begin 
driving our streets. Lots of details still need to be ironed out before this happens as there are many options for 
patrolling between security companies that are less expensive and off-duty police officers that are more 
expensive and are able to enforce more laws. Please let the Commission know if any neighbor has issues with 
crime, vandalism, or any other type of nefarious behavior. 


One thing that does get reported more than anything is unwanted guests going door-to-door at night looking to 
see what cars were left unlocked at night. Please be sure to lock cars and doors at night so that these things 
don’t happen to you. 


Be on the lookout for more exciting things to come within the city. If anyone has ideas for things to improve the 
city, please let us know as we are here to serve you and Bellewood. Enjoy these long summer days, walks 
around the city, and stay friendly to one another. 


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 - Mayor Mark Klei


	

MONTHLY MEETINGS 

The City Commission is meeting in person 
monthly. We meet the second Tuesday of 

each month and currently meet on my 
back porch at 6:30. The location will 

change when the weather cools. Please 
reach out if you would like to attend. 

REACH ALERT


The City has enrolled in the REACH 
ALERT system for 2022. Please see the 

backside of the newsletter to enroll. 
This will be the method of 

communication moving forward. 

CITY-WIDE BLOCK PARTY 

The block party will be on the calendar 
again for this year. More details to come 

on a specific date and time! 
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FOLLOW THE CITY OF BELLEWOOD!!! 
Email: CityofBellewoodKY@gmail.com


Phone: 502-558-7631

Twitter: @CityOfBellewood


FaceBook: City of Bellewood

Instagram: CityOfBellewood

Website: BellewoodKY.org


REACH ALERT

1. Go to www.reachalert.com and click on Sign 

Up (upper right hand corner).  

2. Network Name: type Bellewood (click on our 

name when it appears).

3. Follow the prompts and enter your preferred 

contact information.  When you enter your 
address, click on it when it appears in the drop-

ORDINANCE REMINDERS - ALSO LISTED AT WWW.BELLEWOODKY.ORG

154.01  TEMPORARY STRUCTURES - PLACEMENT; TIME LIMIT - It shall be 
unlawful to place or allow to be placed any portable on demand storage container 
(PODS), dumpster or temporary construction structure, including portable toilets, 
within 25 feet of the street, or within the city limits for more than 30 days without the 
written approval of the City Clerk.


150.04 - FENCING - Any person erecting, building and/or constructing a fence 
within the city limits shall be required to provide a plan, specifications and/or 
proposal concerning said fence to the City Commission and receive its approval 
before the erecting, building and/or constructing any such structure.

71.01  RECREATIONAL VEHICLES - PROHIBITED KEEPING AND STORING - It 
shall be unlawful for any person to park, store or otherwise maintain a boat, tractor 
truck (an automotive vehicle with a driver’s cab used to haul trailers), truck trailer, 
trailer, house trailer, disabled vehicle, recreational vehicle and/or motor home on any 
public or private property within the city, unless:


   (A)   It is enclosed within a garage or structure and it is not occupied as a dwelling 
or sleeping place; and


   (B)   The property in question is a boat trailer, 25 feet or less in length. The property 
in question must be recessed where the vehicle/boat is as far back from the street as 
possible. The vehicle/boat in question can not exceed ten feet in total height and 
must be less than 25 feet in total length.
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